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This decision to delay the implementation of solar energy projects that will create thousands of jobs and help to pull our planet
back from the bring of disaster is unbelievable. I cannot imagine that you are content to increase oil and gas drilling while denying
solar energy projects. Do you honestly expect us to believe that you feel that you need to staff up BLM to approve oil and gas
applications but think that solar will do more damage to the environment? We need to stop global warming or there really won't

be much of a habitable environment in the west left to protect. This is just another obvious attempt of the Bush administration to
delay what needs to be done for the good of the species to benefit a few wealthy oil and gas developers who don't care if they leave
a world to their children that is polluted and on the brink of destruction because of their greed.

my faith in human nature.



